
 
 

Get the Municipal Government Perspective 
1144 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203 | 303-831-6411 | cml.org 

  

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
 

Lone Tree City Manager elected 
CML secretary/treasurer 

 
Contacts:  Kevin Bommer, executive director, kbommer@cml.org 

Denise White, engagement and communications manager, dwhite@cml.org 
 
DENVER, COLO. – Thursday, July 6, 2023 - The Colorado Municipal League (CML) announced Seth 
Hoffman as the newly elected Secretary-Treasurer for the 2023-2024 term. Hoffman was elected as 
secretary/treasurer by his peers on the CML Executive Board immediately following the election of 11 
new board members at the League’s Annual Business Meeting. Hoffman currently serves as the City 
Manager of Lone Tree, bringing extensive experience and a strong commitment to municipal 
leadership. 
 
Hoffman's tenure in public service began when he was named City Manager for the City of Lone Tree 
on November 1, 2013. Prior to assuming this role, he held various positions within Lone Tree since 
2005, including Deputy City Manager and Economic Development Director. Throughout his career, 
Hoffman has successfully conducted expansion, retention, and relocation negotiations on a multitude of 
high-profile projects, including Kaiser Permanente, Charles Schwab, Health One, and Cabela's. His 
exceptional skills in fostering economic development have made a lasting impact on the community. 
 
As City Manager, Hoffman serves as Lone Tree's Chief Appointed Official, providing professional 
leadership to a range of departments including Police, Finance, Economic Development, Administrative 
Services, Public Works, Arts Center, and Community Development. He plays a pivotal role in 
implementing the goals and policies set forth by the City Council, ensuring efficient and effective 
governance. 
 
“Seth’s proven track record of effective and professional city management, along with his commitment 
to community well-being make him an excellent choice for the position of Secretary-Treasurer," said 
Kevin Bommer, executive director of CML. "His leadership will further strengthen CML and empower 
Colorado cities and towns." 
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Joining Hoffman in leadership roles on the CML Executive Board are Jessica Sandgren, mayor pro tem 
of Thornton, who was elected as president, and Wynetta Massey, city attorney of Colorado Springs, 
who was elected as vice president. Dale Hall, Greeley councilmember, will serve as the immediate past 
president. 
 
The CML Executive Board is comprised of 21 elected officials and key municipal staff members who 
are elected by CML members at the League’s annual business meeting. The executive board is 
responsible for developing, articulating, promoting, and supporting CML’s vision, mission, goals and 
strategic plan, as well as to frame and focus policy discussions and establish League positions 
consistent with CML’s Annual Policy Statement. 
 
The entire board with photos and backgrounds can be viewed at cml.org/utility-pages/about-
cml/Executive-Board. 
 

### 
 
Colorado Municipal League (CML) is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established in 1923 and 
represents the interests of 270 cities and towns. For more information on the Colorado Municipal League, 
please visit cml.org, call 303-831-6411 or stay connected on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn and YouTube. 
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